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David Barthelmy

From: John Betts <j.betts@johnbetts-fineminerals.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2015 10:42 AM
To: webmineral@gmail.com
Subject: Minerals

 
 

 

 

New minerals were added to my web site.  

The minerals are now available for viewing at these 2 pages: 

 

New Listings Page 1a 

New Listings Page 1b 

or 

http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm 

http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm 

  

There are too many minerals to list this week. See all at the links above. 

 

Sincerely,  

  

John Betts, owner 

JohnBetts-FineMinerals.com 
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